
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

SALE OF SUPERFAST V 
 

 
Attica Holdings S.A. announces that it has today contracted to sell to BRETAGNE ANGLETERRE 
IRLANDE S.A., France, the RoPax vessel Superfast V for a total cash consideration of Euro 81.50 
million.  The delivery of Superfast V will take place in February 2010. 
 
 

The Board of Directors 
 

 
For more information please contact: 
Yannis Criticos 
Group CFO 
Tel.: +30 210 891 9500 
Fax: +30 210 891 9509 
ir@attica-group.com 
 
www.attica-group.com 
www.superfast.com 
www.bluestarferries.com
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